
From: ZZG-COUNCIL
Subject: FW: End 413 Highway Project PLEASE!

From: Sam <hussam_abou@yahoo.com>  
Sent: March 10, 2021 8:04 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: End 413 Highway Project PLEASE! 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Hello, 

My name is Hussam Taha and I live in postal code  I am a parent and medical practitioner. I am also a long-
distance cycling and I see how deficient our cities in making cycling a safe commute. 

I think we need to encourage public transport and that’s why my opposition to the 413 major highway, because all it 
would do is increase cars on the road along with destructions of wetlands and other natural spaces the highway will go 
over. It will cross rivers and water courses 85 times, it will destroy 400 acres of the Greenbelt, lead to more urban 
sprawl, increase greenhouse gas emissions when Peel Region has declared a Climate Emergency, harm our health with 
more air pollution, and cost provincial taxpayers $6 billion. 

Please end this project and allocate the money to building a green future. Thank you 

Hussam Taha, CCFP 
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